
From: Grant Scott 

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 6:08 AM 

To: Helen Grond 

Cc: William Thomas; Timothy Peterson; Alex Allen; northinfo 

Subject: Re: Well, that sucked 

 

You may be interested to know that I heard every word and have notes of what every person 

said. Where we are the cell reception is not good so i get better audio reception with the video 

off. I think Tim said this. My thought also, do people really want to look at me but I guess some 

do. 

I agree that Local TC meetings should be in person on Hornby to be truly “Local” and with zoom 

so off island people can be part of the meetings.  

My thoughts 

Grant 

 

 

On Dec 19, 2023, at 11:33 PM, Helen Grond wrote: 

  

All three of those attachments were excellent.   Can’t wait to put Carla’s letter 

into every mailbox.    

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

On Dec 19, 2023, at 4:25 PM, William Thomas 

wrote: 

  

Season's Greetings, CRHI Members, Friends & Allies,  



 

Please see my comments on the last Dec 143 LTC meeting, below.  

 

Also attached: Christiane's excellent letter to trustee Alex Allen (also 
distributed by her) and lawyer Carla Conkin's Dec. 11 submission 
(which I've previously sent.) 

 

Please enjoy your well-deserved holidays.  

 

Onward to the defeat of Rogers tower in '24! 

 

Will 

 

 

William Thomas 

 

Sent with Proton Mail secure email.  

<Well that sucked….pdf> 

<Letter to Trustee Alex Allen from CRHIs Christaine Brown.pdf> 

<Carlas Dec 11 letter to the Hornby LTC.pdf> 
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